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From: TIMOTHY KIRKHOPE [timothy.kirkhope@btinternet.com]

Sent: 04 October 2010 11:38

To: ldf

Subject: Housing Policy
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Thank you very much for keeping me informed about the strategy at the District Council.
  
Perhaps you would let me know the result of your consultations. 
  
Yours 
  
Timothy Kirkhope MEP 
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